
Keytesville Chamber of Commerce 

July 20 Minutes 

The Keytesville Chamber of Commerce met on July 20th at Eule Cove at 6:30 p.m. Those present 

were: Larry Pollard, Lowell Newsom, Susan Littleton, Amanda Webb, Janet Weaver, Robbie 

Wheeler and Cecelia Sehlke 

After the meal Newsom made a motion to accept the agenda. It was seconded by Weaver. 

Motion carried. 

Sehlke read the minutes for the June meeting in the absence of Dora Palmer, secretary. 

Littleton gave the current balance of $599.90.  

Old Business discussed included how well the Business of the Month and the Volunteer of the 

Quarter had been perceived by the community. All comments had a positive influence and 

made this endeavor worth doing by the Chamber. 

Webb then discussed the progress on the Chamber of Commerce web page. She had forms for 

businesses to place an ad on the page for $15. She asked Chamber members to look at the 

pages closely and offer suggestion as to last minute changes that might need to be made. 

Everyone appreciated the work, time and effort she has put into the page.  

At the June meeting it was discussed as doing an “activity” at the open House to be held at the 

school on August 17. After discussion it was decided to drop this idea because of the “free for 

all” by parents and guests trying to make it around to meet individual teachers and the like. 

In new business Robbie Wheeler, attorney at law was selected as August Business of the 

Month. It was discussed doing gift bags for the new teachers living in the district as a welcome 

to Keytesville on behalf of the Chamber of Commerce. Weaver and Sehlke would work out the 

details and take care of this project.  

The next meeting will be held a time and place to be determined due to the Open House and 

the start of school.  

With no business to discuss Pollard made a motion to adjourn and Weaver seconded the 

motion. Motion passed. 

Submitted 

 

Cecelia Sehlke President. 

 


